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Doniphan Co road improvement project advances
(KNZA)--A Doniphan County road improvement project advances.

On the recommendation of engineer David Beach with Schwab-Eaton, the
Doniphan County Commission Monday accepted the lone bid received from
Herzog Contracting Corporation for the surfacing of 165th Road from the east
city limits of Wathena to K-238 in the amount of $215,435.

Funding will come through the Kansas Department of Transportation Federal
Funds Exchange Program.

The project is to be completed by November 30, with a spring 2019 deadline to
stripe the road, weather permitting.

In other business, the Commission approved a zoning change on behalf of the
Morrill Elevator to allow for the location of two 30,000 gallon anhydrous tanks on
property located one mile west of Highland on 240th Road.

The Doniphan County Planning Commission recommended approval of the
zoning change.
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